
We’re thrilled to share some exciting news! Palmetto Community Action
Partnership will be at Goose Creek High School in Goose Creek, SC, on 

Wednesday, July 30, from 8 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Tri-county residents are invited to come out and receive help with their energy
bills through our Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP). 
 Funds are available for qualifying households, so don’t hesitate to join us and

take advantage of this exciting opportunity!

LIHEAP is an excellent federally funded program designed to support low-
income families, seniors, and individuals in meeting their immediate home

energy needs.; ensuring that your home stays cozy in the winter and
comfortable in the summer.

  
Participants should bring the following documents for eligibility:

Valid Photo ID with current address
Social Security cards for all household members

Proof of income (last 30 days)
Most recent utility bill

No appointment is necessary, but services are available on a first-come, first-
served basis.

For more information about the event or how to receive services, please
contact Palmetto CAP at 843-724-6760 or visit palmettocap.org.

Mega Rollout 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 30   8:00AM-1:30PMTH

GOOSE CREEK HIGH GYM; 1137 REDBANK RD
GOOSE CREEK, SC


